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DATES FOR THE DIARY 

15th Jan - Year 5 coffee morning - 

11.15am-12pm 

17th Jan - Year 5 Paris trip info 

evening - 5pm-6pm 

25th Jan - Year 5 & 8 subject parents 

evening - 3.30pm-7pm 

31st Jan - Year 6 coffee morning - 

11.15am-12pm 

6th Feb - SEND coffee morning - 

11.15am-12pm 

8th Feb - Year 6 parents evening - 

online - 3.30pm-7pm 

 In this edition... 
Page 1 - Reminders and Dates 

for the diary  

Pages 2&3 -  A message from the 

Headteacher & Updates 

Pages 4&5 - Good news & Subject news 

Pages 6&7 - Sports news & School 

production 

Pages 8&9 - Local events & Raffle  

Page 10&11 - Useful information & Local 

events 

We are excited to announce we are now on 

Instagram! 

Please follow us for good news and important 

updates on: @selwoodacademyfrome 

**Important** 

Social Media platforms are not monitored for 

queries, we therefore ask that any school 

queries are emailed to 

Selwood.academy@selwood-academy.co.uk or 

that you phone Reception. 

If you would like to know more about what 

your child is learning, please visit our 

curriculum page. 

Please also visit our homework page for 

helpful videos on how to access Bedrock, Sparx 

Maths and Google classroom! 

 Did you get a new phone for Christmas? Please remember to let us have your number.   

It is vital that we keep up to date contact information for all our pupils, so if any of your 
details have changed, please let us know.  Many thanks.  

Welcome back to Term 3! We hope you all had 

a wonderful Christmas and New Year break! 

We're excited to see you all back and can't 

wait to get started on a new term of learning 

and fun! We have lots of exciting dates for the 

diary this term, so keep your eyes peeled!  

Please fill out the google form if you wish to 

attend our Year 5 coffee morning 

https://forms.gle/cDAVifxQGjac3na88 

https://www.selwood.somerset.sch.uk/curriculum/curriculum-overview
https://www.selwood.somerset.sch.uk/curriculum/homework
https://forms.gle/cDAVifxQGjac3na88
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A MESSAGE FROM THE 

HEADTEACHER 
“I know there hasn’t been a great deal of news since our bid was initially submitted, so thought now was an 

opportune time to update everybody. Since our submission we have been keeping an eye on upcoming advisory 
board agendas and following several months of unfortunately not yet featuring on the newsletter we contacted 

the Department for Education regional team and asked for clarity and an update, particularly as there has been a 
great deal of change in the local education set up with additional schools joining Multi Academy Trusts and a 

number of OFSTED inspections taking place. The DfE have asked us to confirm we would still wish our proposal to 
be discussed in light of the changes locally. This is something that we will confirm, following the overwhelmingly 
positive response we received to our consultation and the desire of our community to have increased secondary 

education choice in Frome, including the support of the Local Authority, Diocese and Methodists. Furthermore we 
are mindful of the statistics that 1100 school aged children live in Frome but are not educated within the system 
and that this is most prevalent, as children grow older with one in three pupils in year 11 that live in Frome are 

not education at a school in the town. This level of travel and time commitment have a huge financial burden on 
parents, as well as a negative impact on the environment.” 

 

“In preparation for discussion at advisory board and in order to enable me to accurately and robustly represent 
the desires of our community I will be sending out a questionnaire early next week in order to further gauge 

community feeling but also as direct evidence and opinions to present at any preparatory meetings. This 
questionnaire will be slightly different for differing year groups as the effect of the proposal on each group is 

slightly different. Please also see the slightly updated frequently asked questions following the original 
consultation.” 
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Lunchtime Supervisors required  

Term time only Monday – Friday  

Working 1 hour 10 mins per day.   

Grade 16 (£11.59 per hour) 

We require reliable and well-motivated people to join our existing team 
of Lunchtime Supervisors to start as soon as possible.  Applicants should 
enjoy working with young people.  Duties include supervision both inside 

and outside the buildings across the whole site.  The key role is to 
maintain a calm atmosphere. Please see our website or contact the 

school for more details and an application form. 

SIAMs UPDATE                                 

AND VACANICIES 
As part of our commitment to continually develop our school and to ensure the 

provision we provide is the very best it can possibly be, we organise numerous audits 
over the year, and as part of this cycle, we recently had a mock SIAMS 

Inspection.   We are very pleased to announce that the day was a huge success.  A 
sample of the strengths highlighted by the inspector are listed below:  

  
• Our school vision is incredibly strong and embedded through all aspects of school 

life   

• The well-being of our pupils and staff is at the heart of all our decisions and all 
members of our community flourish during their time at Selwood   

• Our collective worship provision is inspirational, age-appropriate and meets the 
needs of all our pupils   

• The R and P curriculum is engaging, well sequenced, purposeful and all pupils 
make good progress.   

Our school creates a culture of justice and responsibility for our pupils and our pupils 
have the belief to make a difference and change the world.    

The day ran as a normal SIAMS inspection would, the ‘Inspector’ spoke with parents, 
pupils and staff and we would like to extend our thanks to all those involved.  Our 
successful inspection reminds us of how proud we all should be, being part of the 

Selwood Community.    
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GOOD NEWS 

Alexa in Year 6 received her Blue Peter reading badge (designed by Quentin 
Blake!) just before Christmas. She wrote 400 words about her favourite books and 

drew a picture of one of her favourite characters.  

Well done Alexa! 

A number of pupils designed and painted these beautiful wooden A to Z letters to help them find 
books more easily in alphabetical order. We can't wait to see these varnished and displayed in 

our library!  
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SUBJECT NEWS 

 

Year 5 - We have come back into new maths sets this term and have been 
continuing to look at multiplication and division including multiples, 

factors and prime numbers  

Year 6 - We are continuing to look at fractions including multiplying and 
dividing them by whole numbers and by other fractions 

Year 7 - We are completing our block on multiplication and division where 
we will be looking at formal methods as well as how to use them to 

calculate the area of triangles and trapezia. 

Parent Challenge Question: 

 

  

Our Year 8 Drama students are currently embarking on a magical journey through the tales 
of Arabian Nights, and we're in urgent need of your help! To make their performances truly 

enchanting, we're on the lookout for colourful cushions, vibrant rugs, and large pieces of 
material that can transport our students to the heart of the desert.  If you have any of 

these items lying around your home, we would be eternally grateful if you could donate 
them to our cause! 
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SPORTS NEWS 

Our Taekwondo club started in September and the pupils are doing really well.  

The club is run by TIGER martial arts and has the following philosophy  

The pupils have now passed their uniform licence and have taken part in their first 

grading. They are doing really well and developing some good skills.  

Well done to all of them! 

If your child is interested in joining the club. Tiger are offering a Month Free!  

It's on Mondays, starting Monday 8th January and continue at that location going 
forward 5:30-6:15pm in the school hall. Please sign up on their website 

www.tigermartialarts.club/monthfree 

The PE department would like to say thank you and well done to all the students 
who have committed and dedicated their time to Netball club. We are arranging a 

trip to see Team Bath Netball on Friday 15th March v Saracens Mavericks at the 
Team Bath Arena. We have a number of fixtures this term against local Schools, 

wish all the netball teams good luck. 

http://www.tigermartialarts.club/monthfree
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